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We were able to complete the draft policy paper in time
to go with the general memorandum under reference.

$. I should emphasize that this is a draft paper from PSS
with whichl concur, but it has not been discussed (except in
general terms) within the Department. I believe that it would be
helpful from a tal point of view (provided you agree

with the contents) to circulate the paper to colleagues and ask them
to send to you or this Bureau their comments. These comments

would help us in refining the paper in the Department and in contri-
buting to interdepartmental discussions on the subject.

5. Even if you do not yourself fully accept all the
paper's conclusions, it would be possible to give it to your
colleagues for the purpose of promoting discussion.

J.G. Hadwen,
Director General,
Bureau of Security and Intelligence Liaison
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